% November

The 2014 Post Holiday Dinner is slated for December |
21st, from 2pm to 4pm at the Sausage Factory on
Castro Street in San Francisco. Please RSVP before
December 20™ by calling the Post 24 hour Hotline at
415-431-1413 or on line Commander@post448.org
with an amended motion, the Post will charge $10.00
a member with one guest. The Post will honor three
S.F. Firefighters at this event. There will be a silent
auction and raffle prizes. A short PEC meeting will
take place at 1pm in the Community Room at 501
Castro Street prior to the event. Formal Legion
 Attire. (2015 membership card will be available.) |




Post 448 Minutes

October 19, 2014

Time: 14:10

501 Castro Street

Transcribed by Mario Benfield

The Commander opened the meeting with three raps of the gavel and asked members to
rise. Hand salute, ready two. At this time can we recite the pledge of allegiance. Uncover.
With hat in hand over the heart, members recited the pledge. All were seated with one rap
of the gavel.

Benfield: Its good to see every one here, its good to see Joe Czuberki. To start off, I think
we should welcome back the Squadron Commander who went up into the Northern
California mountains on a camping trip for several weeks. Welcome back. At this time
I"d like to ask the Judge Advocate to read the minutes from the last meeting in October.

McCaffrey: Read the minutes from the September meeting.

Benfield: Are there any corrections of the minutes? Hearing none, is there a motion
regarding the minutes? Czuberki moved to accept the minutes, Watson seconded. Is there
any further discussion? Hearing none, all those in favor of the minutes as read signify by
saying Aye. Aye. Opposed? None opposed. Abstain? None abstained. The motion carries.

Benfield: At this time is there a financial report?

Watson: Yes. Paid out $93.30 on Sept 25 to Mario Benfield for expenses he incurred on
behalf of the Post, for expenses at the Sausage Factory. There was a check written for
$62.73 to AT&T for the phone bill. $300.00 to Ralph Doore for his computer work.
$307.12 to FedEx for expenses in regard to the newsletter, and $110.00 to Mario Benfield
also for expenses incurred on behalf of the Post. The total checks written amounted to
$934.53. We had deposits of $199.00,and $55.00 for a total of $254.00 in the past month.
Checking Account balance as of today is $1,321.82, the Savings Account is $494.01,
and the High Yield is $71,744.10, for grand total of $73,559.97.

Benfield: Thank you very much for the financial report. Is there a motion on the financial
report? McCaffrey so moved, Czuberki seconded.

Benfield: Are there any comments? Very well, the motions being seconded, all those in
favor of the motion signify by saying Aye? Aye. Opposed? None opposed. Abstain?
None abstained. The motion carries.

Benfield: Moving on. I need to report to you about a meeting that took place in
Sacramento with 40 other GLBT veteran leaders in the State. We met at Sacramento
State University on September 26" and 27" T spent the night there. We discussed issues
relating to GLBT war veterans and the things that they need from the V.A. to help their

































